
Lacrosse Boosters Meeting 

February 1, 2022 

 

11 attendees including Coach and Joran.    

 

Treasurer Report 

• $9,697 is the balance as of now – larger balance right now because of player payments made for 

shirts, sweats etc.  

• Made $467 on the sub sale 

• Rowe Sprinkler check for $1500 will be in hand this week.   

• Sweatshirts and jackets will be done and invoiced this week. 

Coach’s Report 

• Getting together Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Saturdays 

• Going outside when possible.  Otherwise in the hallway.  Agility drills, endurance.   Attendance 

has dropped off but today was 32, so good attendance 

• Scrimmage schedule for Downingtown tournament March 19th is in hand.  We play 

Downingtown East, Downingtown West, and another team??   

• Warwick scrimmage is March 15th.   

• No long bus rides this year.    

• Season starts March 7th officially.    

• Coach will resend annual schedule (some did not seem to receive previously).    

• Question asked about tryouts.  Typically no cuts, except possibly for grades.    

Old Business 

• Spirit wear passed out today at workout 

• Mr. Sticky fundraiser closes March 6 – pick up on March 15th.  $4 each, can be packaged as single 

or in packs of 6.  

• School has approved free admission for youth night / charity night.  Collect for Caring Cupboard 

• We have 30 team lanyards.  Need to order 100 at a time.  we think we have 15 other, so should 

not need to buy any this year.    

• Yard signs cost $13 each.  Opted not to provide this year.    

• Old sponsors on website - If they are not sponsoring currently, they come off 

 

New Business 

• Pasta dinner dates are approved by the school for us to use the cafeteria.   One is on April 18, 

which is a day off school. 

• Picture Perfect Studios will do banners 



o Senior pics for banners get done Feb 23rd@3 

o Team and individual pics on March 14th@5 PM  

o Will get a rain date scheduled 

• Concessions 

o We plan to do a donation sheet for concessions to ease the cost for club.  We can 

supplement if we do not get enough inventory 

o Talking about seniors adding a favorite menu item.   If they do that, it is up to that family 

to provide what is needed for that item.  Sell until it is gone.  

o Sign up workers for the game.  Try for 3 volunteers depending on what is being served 

o Yes to concessions for March 15 scrimmage 

o Should we do a trial run with a Venmo of other cart swipe options during the season 

▪ Chad Bell has experience in this.   Will ask if he is willing to assist in setting up 

o  

• Do we want to look at booking banquet date now?   Prom May 6, State championship is June 

11th, graduation the week BEFORE State Championship on June 6th 

 

• Recommend we do another sub sale in February, and maybe one in April during season.    

 

• For Downingtown scrimmage, so we want to provide a tailgate for the boys between games?   

Thought is maybe bagged lunches for the team instead.   Or possibly Chik-fil-A which is right 

down the street.   

 

• Joran will send out a sign up sheet for parents to donate items for the games where the team is 

providing a meal (chips, sliced cheese, meat, etc.)   We have enough Gatorade.   

 

 

Next meeting is Tuesday March 1 at 7 PM in High School room 129 

 

 

 

 

 


